

## **Maasai Mara University**

## OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel:

+254205131400

E-mail: rea.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 25th March 2025

TO: ALL STUDENTS

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7/196

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF COURSE REGISTRATION DEADLINE FOR THE END-OF-SEMESTER II EXAMINATIONS FOR THE 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR

Reference is made to our memo MMU/AA031/006/2024/Vol. 7 (192) dated 11<sup>th</sup> March 2025, which emphasized the necessity of registering your courses with the respective department chairs in readiness for the upcoming examinations.

In response to appeals presented by your student representatives, the Vice-Chancellor, on behalf of the University Senate, has granted an extension of the course registration deadline until 8th April 2025. Please be advised that no further extensions will be permitted beyond this date, as examinations are scheduled to commence on 14th April 2025.

Students who fail to complete their registration by the extended deadline will be required to fill out leave of absence forms and vacate the campus.

Your immediate attention to this matter is crucial.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to: Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Academic and Student Affairs Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Administration, Finance & Strategy

Ag. Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Research, Innovation & Outreach

Finance Officer. 8

Dean of students

Deans of schools

Chairs of departments